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State of New Mexico ARTESIA, OFFICE

0il Conservation Division
Drawer DD
Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Gentlemen:

Reference is made to your letter of June 16, 1978 concerning
our Big Eddy Unit Well No. 53, Unit letter G, Section 8, T215,
R2BE, Eddy County, New Mexico.

As of this date the well has not been tested and the informa-
tion for NMOCC Form C-1CL and USGS Form 9-330 is not available.

A four point test will be conducted beginning June 20, 1978
and the necessary forms will be submitted as soon as possible.

Very truly yours,

2Bzen
6. €. PULLIG ‘-5

Division Manager
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